

## **Ronald Browder**

Director

April 30, 2025

Catie Thomas
Program Manager, INMAR Consumer Drug Take-Back Solutions
One West Fourth St Suite 500,
Winston Salem, NC 27101
Catie.thomas@inmar.com

Dear Ms. Thomas:

## Notice of Approval for Alameda County Safe Drugs Disposal Plan Renewal

The Alameda County Environmental Health Department has reviewed the March 4, 2025, Plan Renewal Petition for Collection and Disposal of Unused Household Drugs pursuant to the Alameda County Safe Drug Disposal Ordinance 6.53 and the Alameda County Safe Drug Disposal Regulations. The Petition is to renew a previously approved plan dated April 1, 2022.

Note that all plan revisions or material changes require prior approval from this Department pursuant to Alameda County Safe Drug Disposal Ordinance 6.53.050(B)(6) and the Alameda County Safe Drug Disposal Regulations.

The Plan is approved with an approval date of April 30, 2025.

The first Annual Report is due on or before March 1, 2026. Subsequent Annual Reports are also due March 1 of the reporting year.

Signed:

Ronald Browder, Director

Date: **25.01.2025** 

Alameda County Environmental Health Department